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Dear Parents and Carers,  

SWIMMING KIT EXPECTATIONS 

 

 I just thought that I would clarify our ‘uniform expectations’ for swimming, which is due 

to start next Thursday 15th September for all Year 3 pupils.  

 

As swimming is part of our PE curriculum it is vital the correct swimwear is worn, I 

recognise that this may be different from expectations of a swimming club.  

 

Swimming kit can be either a one-piece swim suit eg a swimming costume or swim shorts 

(these MUST have a net inside them and not be longer than knee-length). For example: 

   
 

If swimming shorts are worn then there is an option to wear a rash vest or a swimming t-

shirt too. Please note that the children will not be allowed in the pool if non swimming 

shorts and t-shirts are worn.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

                 

Any child with ‘long’ hair must wear a swimming cap – long hair is classified as any hair 

which could be put up in a bobble.  

 

 

Can I also please urge any parent or carer who have not completed the swimming 

questionnaire, sent in the summer term to do so as soon as possible.  

 

 

Please do not hesitate to ask me if you have any queries about swimwear and hair length, I 

will be more than happy to clarify this guidance.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

E Wright-Jones 

 

Mrs Emma Wright-Jones  

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


